
ADOPTED 06232016 
 
 

BY MAJORITY OF DISTRICT JUDGES LOCAL RULE 10 IS HEREBY MODIFIED AS 
FOLLOWS:  
 

RULE 10. Courtroom Attire  

Attorneys, as officers of the Court, should appear in Court in attire appropriate to 
practitioners of this honored profession. Men shall wear coats and ties and women shall 
wear suitable attire for all Court appearances.  

 
EFFECTIVE FROM JUNE 23, 2016 THROUGH SEPTEMBER 5, 2016 
 
 Due to the excessive heat, EMSA advisories concerning heat related injuries and 
illnesses, the difficulty in access to the Tulsa County Courthouse during the City/County 
Library construction, and the long distances for courthouse parking, Local Rule 10 
“Courtroom Attire” of the Rules for the District Court of Tulsa County is temporarily 
modified. 
 
 Acceptable dress includes short-sleeved collared shirts without ties, business 
casual slacks (no denim), socks and shoes (no sneakers).  The attire should be 
“business casual” and applies to both men and women. 
 
 Rule 10 IS NOT modified for any jury trial court appearance. 


